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I do not want one of my 7 or 10 year old grand children picking out a seemingly 

harmless book out of their school library to see a diagram on how to give blowjobs or 

how small children love to have sex with adults because it makes them special and 

loved. Any DEVIANT that thinks this is ok has no business being involved with public 

school in any way shape or form.  


